
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/23/2023 1:50:50 AM

First name: kathy

Last name: rousso

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I like the idea of cabins at Signal Creek and Perseverance Lake. Not so much Talbot Lake, as the

easy hike in is on private property, and the USFS trail is more difficult and open to tour groups. I propose instead

a cabin at Last Chance campground. There are some nice sites on the river in this campground. I also propose

that the cabins at the drive-in sites be handicap accessible. All of the trails in the Ward Lake area need

maintenance. New picnic shelter at three C's is good. A forest service presence during the summer season is a

good idea, will discourage illegal tour groups and help individuals unfamiliar with the area.


